
The next municipal elections will be held in the fall of 2021, across Quebec. It will therefore be the time 

for the citizens of Cowansville to vote to elect the members of the municipal council who will oversee 

the administration and development of the municipality for the next 4 years. 

On this page, you will find all the relevant information as well as the useful documentation for the 

election on November 7th. 

COVID-19 

The next election campaign will be held in the context of a pandemic, and that is why various measures 

have been developed in a health protocol prepared by Elections Quebec, in cooperation with the Ministry 

of Municipal Affairs and Housing, in compliance with Public Health recommendations and standards. 

These measures will be put in place so that citizens can exercise their right to vote in complete safety. 


